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November 26, 2018 
 
 
 
Corporation of the Municipality of Brockton 
100 Scott Street, Box 68 
Walkerton, ON 
N0G 2V0 
 

Re: Chepstow Sidewalks   

 
 
Dear Ms. Watson,  
 
Thank you for following up regarding a letter sent on February 21, 2018 concerning the sidewalk 
conditions in the village of Chepstow during the winter months. I would like to assure you that 
Bluewater District School Board holds a high regard for the health, safety and well-being of all those 
who use the transportation services.  
 
The Student Transportation Service Consortium reviewed the areas of concern in January 2017 and 
February 2018 for hazard designation. After reviewing the location of concern expressed by Ms. 
Coville, Bluewater District School Board and the Transportation Consortium remain satisfied with the 
walk expectations and will not be arranging for at home pick up for the students of Ms. Coville.  
Bluewater District School Board wishes to maintain a consistent approach to walk eligibility in Grey-
Bruce.  Parents remain responsible for getting their children to school/bus stops as appropriate.   
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 519-363-2014. 
 

 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Rob Cummings, CPA, CMA 
Superintendent of Business Services/Treasurer 
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